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TAKE ACTION

Let your voice be heard, Broward County

S C H O LAST| C needs your voice. We want to make sure

we will continue to get funding for all
V | RT U A |_ students whether brick and mortar or e-

learning. Send a pre-made email with the
BOOK FAIR

link below
NOV. 30, -

DEC. 13 \/

HELP US FILL
WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR OUR

NEW IDEAS TO MAKE YEARBOOK
LEARNING FUN. COME TO OUR PAGES SEND
NEXT MEETING TUESDAY DEC. YOUR
HOLIDAY
1, 2020 AT 8:30 AND SHARE.

PICTURES TO
LINK WILL BE ON OUR EMAIL

MLEPTO16@
GMAIL.COM

MASKS ARE STILL ON

SALE
STAY IN THE KNOW
Child and adult sizes available FOLLOW US ON
1 for S7
2 for $12 FACEBOOK MLE PTO
PLANTATION

INSTAGRAM MLEPTO



https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/stores/catalog/getlistproducts?clientKey=ZZJ6ZDCMLD0WBH5&requestAction=ViewAll
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairsdotcom/fair-finder.html
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/49501
http://www.browardschools.com/mirrorlake

